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Infrastructure Canada – Active Transportation Fund 2025 
 
Recommendation of the Committee 

1. That Administration be directed to submit the proposed projects outlined in this 
report to the Active Transportation Fund; 

2. That if successful, the Mayor and City Clerk be authorized to execute the agreement 
with Housing, Infrastructure and Communities Canada under the Corporate Seal; 
and 

3. That if required, the Senior Financial Business Partner be granted delegated 
authority to sign and submit progress reports and financial claims related to the 
program. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Transportation, at its meeting held on January 14, 
2025, considered a report of the Transportation and Construction Division regarding the 
above.  Letters submitting comments from Mike Winter, Jason Hanson and Stephan 
Belanger were also considered.  
 
Attachment 
1. January 14, 2025 report of the Transportation and Construction Division. 
2. Letter from Mike Winter, Walking Saskatoon, dated January 12, 2025 
3. Letter from Jason Hanson, Saskatoon Cycles, dated January 13, 2025 
4. Letter from Stephan Belanger, dated January 12, 2025 


